
Acknowledgement of receipt of Auditor of State fraud-reporting system information 
 

 
Ohio law requires all state employers to provide information to their employees about Ohio’s fraud-reporting 
system and how to report fraud, waste, and abuse. Ohio’s Auditor of State created the training you just 
completed to satisfy this requirement. Per law, all employees of Ohio State must receive this information and 
complete the training as required by the Auditor of State. 
 
By signing below, you are acknowledging that you completed the training, which includes information and 
resources on the fraud-reporting system operated by the Ohio Auditor of State’s office. 
 
I, _____________________________________, have been provided and reviewed materials regarding the 
fraud-reporting system operated by the Ohio Auditor of State’s office. I acknowledge receipt and review of this 
information. 
 
 
 
 
 

NAME EMAIL DEPARTMENT 
 
 

 

SIGNATURE DATE 


